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ITEM 2 RECEIVED

Mr. Chuck Soules, Director of Public Works August 10, 2007 AUG 13 2007

P. O. Box 708

Lawrence, Kansas 66044 PUBLIC WORKS
Request for “NO PARKING”

Signs in residential area

Thank you so much for all your help. City of Lawrence can be proud of you representing
them in such a professional manner. The promptness of answering your telephone is
great and the manner in which you follow up on inquires from the Lawrence residences.
Again “Thank You”, we the people are quick to complain and slow to compliment.

1. I am writing to request “No Parking Signs” on both sides of the street
on24"™ Streetat Kasold down the hill to Winterbrook.

2. Bruschcreek Drive at 24™ Street to Winterbrook

This request is being made due to coming down 24™ Street from Kasold it is often necessary to
pull over behind a parked car to allow a car coming from the West to go thru to Kasold.. There are 4 or
more parking spaces in each drive. However, particular during school term there will be 2 or more cars
on the street in front of each residence and only one in the drive.

On Bruschreek Drive at 24™ down to Winterbrook there is a number of cars and trucks, and
trailers parked on the street making it difficult when backing our of your drive to see a car coming
either up or down Bruschcreek Likewise when going North and South on Bruschreek you must pull
over behind a parked car to allow an on coming car to go through. Likewise on 24th and Brushcreek Dr.
there are 4 or more parking spaces in the driveways.

Please let me know what can be done to perhaps get the “No Parking Signs” on these two streets
Thanks again for all your help. I know it is in good hands and whatever possible will be accomplished.
Sincerely,
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Della Sandgren
2408 Brushcreek Drive.
Lawrence, Kansas 66047

(785) 841-3902



